
 
         

September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 

As the summer draws near, I would like to welcome you to our 

classroom and to the start of a new school year! I am so excited to begin a 

new year and to share it with your child.  My name is Michelle Metelenis and 

I am looking forward to working with you throughout the school year to help 

your child achieve their goals.  The year will be filled with excitement, fun 

and lots of learning.  If your child is transitioning to Arrowhead for the first 

time, I will do my best to make this a successful transition and welcoming 

environment for your child. 

Our classroom is designed to allow both large and small group 

instruction focusing on academic and social skills.  Please see my supply list 

for the upcoming school year that will assist with your child’s learning. The 

year ahead will be exciting and I look forward to beginning this journey with 

your child.   I hope that everyone enjoys the remainder of the summer.  If 

you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (631) 

730-4100 or at mmetelen@3villagecsd.org.   

 

I look forward to meeting all of you in September! 
 

        Sincerely,  

                Ms. Metelenis 


